STATE OF ILLINOIS
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. e SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ®(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

May 11, 2016

CERTIFIED LETTER
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Erika Adler

Roetzel & Andress

20 South Clark Street, Suite 300
Chicago, IL 60603

Re:  Completeness - Change of Ownership
Exemption #E-014-16 Salt Creek Surgery Center, Westmont, Illinois

Dear Ms. Adler:

We are in receipt of your letter dated May 5, 2016 notifying the State Board that Exemption #E-
014-16 has been completed. Our records will show that the exemption identified above was
completed on May 2, 2016 according to the key terms stated in the application for exemption.
The exemption holder is in compliance with PA 99-0154. Thank you for your compliance with
the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

“‘% 0t

Kathy Olson, Board Chair
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




